## Advocating for our Customers, Communities and the Future

Last month, West Valley Water District Board Members and key staff traveled to Washington D.C. for the Association of California Water Agencies (ACWA) Conference, that included a week full of meetings with Senators, Members of Congress and Federal Agencies. The WVWD team was able to advocate for important policies, infrastructure projects, and other federal investments for the district and region.

We will continue to advocate for safe, high quality and reliable water for our customers.













## Celebrate Fix A Leak Week with WVWD

March 18 - 24, 2024



West Valley Water District invites you to join us in celebration of Fix a Leak Week between March 18 -24, 2024. Fix a Leak Week is an annual Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) event that aims to raise awareness about water leaks and provides resources to find and address common household leaks.

Household leaks can waste nearly 1 trillion gallons of water annually nationwide. Common household leak culprits include worn toilet flaps, dripping faucets and

leaking appliances. Runoff from outdoor leaks can be especially harmful to the environment–carrying pollutants such as pet waste, trash, yard waste, fertilizers and pesticides into storm drains, affecting our watersheds.

Learn how you can save water and fix leaks by visiting www.epa.gov/watersense/fix-leak-week.



Join us on Saturday, April 20 for WVWD's Earth Day and Open House Celebration from 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.! This event will feature family-friendly activities, informational booths, water treatment tours, landscape workshops, interactive demonstrations and complimentary food and refreshments, while supplies last. Water-saving tools will also be available free of charge.

To learn more or to register, visit www.wvwd.org/earthday2024 or call the West Valley Water District Public Outreach and Government Affairs team at 909-875-1804.



